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DATE:  July 21, 2021 

TO:  Honorable Council President Jennifer Campbell 
  Honorable Councilmembers 
    
FROM:  Mayor Todd Gloria        

SUBJECT:       Appointment to the Park & Recreation Board 
___________________________________________________ 

It is my pleasure to appoint Molly Chase to the Park & Recreation Board for a two-
year term ending March 1, 2023 representing Council District 1.  

Ms. Chase brings extensive experience and knowledge of Park & Rec/Balboa Park 
related issues working for the City of San Diego. She most recently served as the Chief 
of Staff under former District Three Councilmember Chris Ward and is currently the 
Vice President of Policy for the San Diego Housing Commission. Ms. Chase has 
developed outstanding community outreach, strategic communications, and 
community relations skills through her career. Ms. Chase’s educational background 
includes earning her B.A. degree in International Relations from the University of 
Southern California.  

I thank Councilmember Joe LaCava for his nomination as I am confident Ms. Chase 
will bring her valuable experiences and expertise to the Park & Recreation Board. I 
thank her for her willingness to serve in this capacity.  
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cc: Honorable Mara Elliott, City Attorney  
Elizabeth Maland, City Clerk  
Andrea Tevlin, Independent Budget Analyst  


